Talking Points for Exchange Decisions
Your state is guaranteed to have a Federally-facilitated Exchange.

STATE will have a health insurance Exchange that is open for business on January 1, 2014.

· Although STATE has chosen not to operate its own Exchange, the Affordable Care Act guarantees that STATE residents will have access to coverage through an Exchange overseen by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services.
· If very hostile governor: While we are disappointed that Gov. NAME refuses to move forward with the implementation of the ACA, we are confident that all STATE consumers will have a good place to find quality, affordable health coverage.
· If pushed for SBE: While many in STATE wanted to run an Exchange at home, we must turn our focus to working together to ensure that the needs of STATEIANS are met in our Exchange.  
STATE should be an active partner in making sure that the Exchange works for STATEIANS. 

· Now that we know what kind of Exchange STATE will have, there is still a lot of work to do to ensure that all STATEIANS have access to the benefits and protections in the Affordable Care Act. 

· The resolution of months of uncertainty means we can begin the hard work of getting STATEIANS insured.
· We can work together to meet the needs of STATE consumers, and [ORGANIZATION] looks forward to partnering with state policymakers, the governor, and other stakeholders who are invested in creating an Exchange that works for STATE.
Your state is choosing or considering a Partnership Exchange. 

· While STATE decided we aren’t yet ready to run a health insurance Exchange, we are ready to work with the Department of Health and Human Services to build an Exchange that works for STATEIANS.

· Even though many in STATE wanted to run an Exchange at home, we must turn our focus to working together on a Partnership Exchange. The resolution of months of uncertainty means we can begin the hard work of getting STATEIANS insured and move forward with implementation of the ACA.

· Choosing a Partnership Exchange will make sure the Exchange is designed with STATEIANS’ needs at the forefront, and that we will be fully prepared to take over the Exchange in the coming years.

· We commend our policymakers for reaching this important decision and we look forward to creating an Exchange that embodies STATE values. 

If you are worried that it might not be consumer-friendly

As STATE moves forward with a Partnership Exchange, we must ensure that:

· Decisions made by the Exchange should benefit the people of STATE, not insurance company bottom lines.

· The Exchange must be easy to use so consumers are able to find the plan that’s right for them.

· The Exchange offers the highest quality health care for the best value to all STATEIANS.

